COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping.

71, Fenchurch Streee, BE.C. 3.

20th June, 1937,

Dear Sirs,
P, I am in receipt of your letter of the 25th instant
regarding the m.s,"BOTHNIA", and with regard thereto shall be
i glad if you will forward a Rpt +Cel2(b) on this case, as it would
appear that the timber freeboards have now been marked on the

ship's sides,
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§ I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

The Surveyors .
ROTTERDAM .
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